
 

 

 

 

 

DATED – 20/07/2024 

5TH ANNUAL REPORT (2023 - 2024) 

DEAR MEMBERS,  

ON BEHALF OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE AND ON MY PERSONAL BEHALF, I EXTEND TO ALL A WARM WELCOME TO THE 5 TH ANNUAL 

GENERAL MEETING. I HAVE THE PLEASURE IN PRESENTING THIS ANNUAL REPORT OF NABA BALLYGUNGE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, KOLKATA FOR 

THE YAER 2023 – 2024 

MEMBERSHIP  

THE MEMBERSHIP OF THE ASSOCIATION NOW STANDS AT 9 

ACTIVITIES OF THE ASSOCIATION  

FOLLOWING ARE THE DETAILS OF THE PROGRAMMES / ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED DURING THE PERIOD 1ST APRIL 2023 TO 31ST MARCH 2024. 

 1.  FAREWELL CEREMONY OF OUR BELOVED PRINCIPAL SIR  

THE FAREWELL CEREMONY OF DR SUKUMAL DUTTA SIR, RETIRED PRINCIPAL OF NABA BALLYGUNGE MAHAVIDYALAYA WAS HELD ON 7 TH MAY 

2023, SUNDAY AT PRINCIPAL SIR HOME ON THE OCCASION OF HIS RETIREMENT FROM SERVICE THE CEREMONY WAS ARRANGED BY EX 

STUDENTS OF COLLEGE - PG DEPARTMENT.THE STUDENTS PAID THEIR HOMAGE TO THEIR DEAR SIR AND PRESENTED SIR WITH DELICIOUS CAKE, 

SWEET BOX, SNACKS AND MEMORABLE GIFTS - CLOTHES, WATCH, AS A TOKEN OF THEIR APPRECIATION, LOVE AND RESPECT. STUDENTS 

SAHRED THEIR ACHIEVEMENTS, HIGHER EDUCATION, CHALLENGES, CAREER ADVANCEMENT, EMPOYMENT WITH PRINCIPAL SIR .STUDENTS 

ALSO EXPRESSED THEIR PRAISE AND WISHED HIM GOOD HEATH, JOYOUS & PEACEFUL RETIREMENT LIFE, GOOD LUCK FOR HIS FUTURE 

ENDEAVORS & NEXT PHASE OF LIFE. PINCIPAL SIR GIVEN CAREER ADVANCEMENT GUIDANCE TO STUDENTS AND TOLD STUDENTS TO HAVE 

POSITIVE MINDSET & CONTINUALLY UPGRADE YOUR SKILLS FOR GOOD JOB AND EMPLOYABILITY / PROFESSIONAL CAREER DEVELOPMNT AND 

PROGRESSION .SNACKS, CAKES, SWEETS, DRINKS, LUNCH , DINNER WAS SHARED AMONG EVERY ONE PRESENT AND PHOTOGRAPHS WAS 

TAKEN TO CAPTURE THIS JOYFUL MOMENTS. SIR, EXPRESSED HIS GRATITUDE / THANKED THE STUDENTS FOR MAKING THIS DAY SPECIAL AND 

MEMORABLE TO HIM AND INVITED STUDENTS TO ORGANIZE GET TOGETHER AT HIS VILLAGE HOME IT WAS A HAPPY & MEMORABLE DAY FOR 

ALL OF US. 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT  

THE OVERALL PERFORMANCE OF THE ASSOCIATION DURING THE SESSION 2023-2024HAS BEEN VERY SATISFACTORY. I TAKE THIS OPPORTUNITY 

TO EXPRESS MY SINCERE THANKS TO ALL THE GENERAL AND EXECUTIVE MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION, NBMV CURRENT STUDENTS AND EX 

STUDENTS, NMBV TEACHERS / PROFESSORS, NMBV MANGEMENT COMMITTEE MEMBERS, NMBV PRINCIPAL SIR / MADAM, NBMV COLLEGE 

OFFICE STAFFS AND NON TEACHING STAFFS, NBMV LIBRARIAN, NBMV LIBRARY STAFFS AND OTHER WELL WISHERS FOR THEIR CONSTANT AND 

VALUABLE SUPPORT, HELP, COOPERATION, AND GUIDANCE IN CONDUCTING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES OF THE ASSOCIATION. I AM ALSO THANK 

OUR BANKER AND AUDITOR FOR THEIR VALUABE SERVICE AND SUPPORT. 

THE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION IS MOVING A HEAD WITH SELFLESS INTENTIONS FOR THE GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT OF THE COLLEGE, ITS 

STUDENTS AND SOCIETY AROUND .THE ASSOCIATION WILL CONTINUOUSLY WORK TOWARDS ITS VISION FOR A BETTER TOMORROW. 

I HEREBY CONCLUDE MY ANNUAL REPORT AND WISH FOR ANOTHER FRUITFUL YEAR & HIGHER ACHIEVEMENT OF THE ASSOCIATION.  

 

 

 

              


